
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

April 11, 2012 

 

Ms. Barcy Palmer 

Commission Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 

RE: Cox Ohio Telcom, LLC n the Matter of Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 

 

Ms. Palmer, 

 

Pursuant to the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s (“PUCO”) February 29, 2012 Entry in the 

above mentioned case, Cox Ohio Telcom, LLC (“Cox”) will not be filing a revision to its 

Intrastate Access Service Tariff,  PUCO Tariff No.1.  As indicated in section 3.10.2 reflected on 

Original Page 56 of that tariff, Cox concurs in the AT&T Intrastate Local Switching rates.  

However, AT&T’s Ohio Intrastate Access Tariff No. 20 refers to Ameritech FCC Tariff No. 2. 

 

Rates contained in Cox’s Interstate Access Service Tariff No. 4 are also at parity with the ILEC.  As 

such both Cox intrastate and interstate rates are the same and are at parity with the ILEC interstate 

rates.   

 

Please do not hesitate to call if you need additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Carnes 

Director, Regulatory Affairs-Operations 

 

cc: Robert Howley 
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